
Transfiguration Parish Transfiguration Parish 

17 South Main Street 

Schaghticoke, NY 12154 
 

Office Hours: Monday and Thursday,  9:30 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. 

Phone: 518-753-4554   Fax: 518-753-0456 

50 Hillview Drive 

Speigletown, Troy, NY 12182 
Administrative Offices 

Office Hours: Monday thru Friday -  9:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. 

Phone: 518-235-0337   Fax: 518-235-8726 
 

LITURGICAL SCHEDULE 
                                 Schaghticoke     Speigletown 
Saturday:       4:30 p.m.                                
Sunday:       8:30 a.m.             10:15 a.m. 
 
                                    Tuesday                Thursday                                
Communion Service:  9:00 a.m.               9:00 a.m. 

SACRAMENTAL CELEBRATIONS 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: By Appointment 

Sacrament of Baptism: Usually first Sunday of the month.  

Please call the church office to make arrangements.  

Sacrament of Marriage: Couples should call the church 

office at least 6 months in advance of the wedding date.  A 

marriage preparation program is required for all couples.  Please 

call the church office to make arrangements.  

EMAIL CONTACTS 
  

General Office Inquiries: 

          general_office@transfigurationparish.net 

 

Office Support: 

Mary Clemente

 M.Clemente@transfigurationparish.net 

Bonnie Coraldi     

 B.Coraldi@transfigurationparish.net 
 

 

Bulletin: 

 M.Hurley@transfigurationparish.net 

Baptismal Preparation:                      

                 Call the church offices for more information. 

Director of Religious Education:    

 E.Thayer@transfigurationparish.net                  

Parish Nursing and Pastoral Care:  

 P.Hebert@transfigurationparish.net 

Special Activities and Fundraising:               

 E.DeBonis@transfigurationparish.net 

Deacon Chris Keough - Parish Life Director 

Deacon_Chris@transfigurationparish.net 
 

Fr. Dominic Ingemie - Assisting Priest 

dingemie1@nycap.rr.com 
 

Deacon Charles Valenti - Parish Deacon  

          Deacon_Charlie@transfigurationparish.net. 

MISSION STATEMENT 
 

We  are a Catholic community united by love, illumi-

nated by the Transfiguration of our Lord Jesus Christ.  

We gather as a People of God seeking unity through 

the Holy Spirit to Worship through the Sacred Liturgy, 

Prayer and Sacraments, and to proclaim the Christian 

message which promotes Justice, Reconciliation and 

Service through Evangelization, Faith Formation and 

Discipleship. 



Mass Schedule & Intentions 
Saturday   October 17  
4:30 p.m.  Sch    Anna Dorr  Estate of  

      Alice Tate 

     Burton and Alma Feathers John and Kathy 

       Farina 
     Mildred Hart  John and Kathy 

        Farina 

     Ellen Harmon  Joan Murphy 

Sunday     October 18   

8:30 a.m.  Sch    Joan O’Hearn  The Family 

     William O’Hearn  The Family 

  
10:15a.m.  Spe    Allen J. Macey, Sr.  John and Ruth 

        Baucherio 

     Frank Sirtori  The Thayer Family 
         Kathleen Kawola  Jerry and Kate

        Steele 

             
Tues.        October 20 

 9:00 a.m.  Sch   Communion Service  

Thurs.      October 22  

 9:00 a.m.  Spe   Communion Service        

 

Saturday   October 24  

4:30 p.m.  Sch    Emil & Mary Schmidt The Family 

       and Son, Emil 
     Don and Belle Bryan  Friar Nicholas & 

      Liz Spano 

     Ellen Hamon  Frank and Ellen 

       Pultorak 

Sunday     October 25   

8:30 a.m.  Sch    For All Parishioners 

    
10:15a.m.  Spe    Bernard Coleman ` John and Ruth

        Baucherio

     J. Michael Harrison  Ed and Karen 
        Murray 

         Donald Benoit  Jim and Debbie

            Anello    

29th Sunday in Ordinary Time        October 18, 2015  

From the Desk of Deacon Chris…. 

THE LORD BE WITH YOU 
     Sometimes little, seemingly insignificant, things hap-

pen in our lives that actually have a great impact on us 

when we are able to stop and think about them.  I want to 

share with you just one of those situations that happened 

to me just this past week. 
     While Father Ingemie has been away, I have had the 

honor to call the children up to the front of the Church on 

Sunday mornings in Schaghticoke, and send them out for 

the Children’s Liturgy of the Word.  It always makes me 

smile to see the children come forth, and I so greatly ap-

preciate the leaders of our Children’s Liturgy of the Word 

for their dedication to our children. 

     So, for the past three weeks I have called the children 

up, and said good morning to them with a smile on my 

face.  The next thing I said to them was, “The Lord be 

with you,” and the children would respond with, “And 
with your spirit.”  Then I would talk quietly with them 

about Jesus, and what he might be teaching us that par-

ticular week.  Finally, I would bless them, and off they 

would go, accompanied by the beautiful sounds of Har-

mony of Faith and the congregation. 

     Let me tell you about this past Sunday.  After Mass we 

always stand in the church entrance greeting parishioners 

and briefly talking with them.  I was doing just that on 

Sunday when a young girl who I recognized from the 

Children’s Liturgy of the Word group came up to me from 

the line.  The little girl smiled at me as she was walking 
by, and said to me, “The Lord be with you.”  Immediately, 

I thanked her, and said, “And with your spirit” to her as 

she walked by still smiling. 

     I can’t tell you how happy that young girl made me 

feel!  She made my day!  I truly believe the Lord comes to 

us often through our interactions with other people, and 

sometimes we just don’t realize we are having an encoun-

ter with Jesus.  Believe me, I thanked God for connecting 

me with the little girl who said “The Lord be with you” to 

me.  What a great blessing for me. 

     Jesus tells us that the Kingdom of Heaven belongs to 

those who have the heart of a child.  On Sunday, Jesus 
sent to me a child who taught me what that means.  May 

we all possess the heart of a child.  God bless. 

   Deacon Chris 

AUTUMN DIOCESAN GATHERING 
Saturday, October 24, 2015 

9:00 Am – 3:00 PM   

LaSalle Institute – North Greenbush/Troy, New York 

“At the Door of Mercy…Ask Jesus  

What He Wants of You!” 

Keynote Speaker – Dan Ebener 

St. Ambrose University, Davenport, Iowa 
WORKSHOPS: Enriching, Nourishing, and Practical!  Visit 

www.autumngathering.org for brochure/registration form.  

There will be Vendors for Books, Media, Music, Services, 

Food & Gift Items & More! 

SIGN UP NOW TO BE INCLUDED IN  

THE  PARISH DIRECTORY 

Portrait Dates 
Tuesday, November 17, 2015  

 in Schaghticoke from 2:00 – 9:00 PM 

Wednesday, November 18, 2015  
 in Schaghticoke from 2:00 – 9:00 PM 

Friday, November 27, 2015  

 in Speigletown from 2:00 – 9:00 PM 
Saturday, November 28, 2015  

 in Speigletown from 9:00 AM – 4:00 PM 
All families who participate will receive a FREE 8 X 10 Portrait 
and a FREE Directory!!  Go On-Line to our Parish Website @ 
www.transfigurationparish.net and select  the tab “PARISH 

REGISTRY” at the top of the page to register.  Sign up now!!! 

http://www.autumngathering.org
http://www.transfigurationparish.net


29th Sunday in Ordinary Time     October 18, 2015 

Thank you for your service next weekend  October 24 and 25. 
Schaghticoke Site: 
ALTAR SERVERS 
4:30 p.m.   Gabby and 8:30 a.m. Aleyah, Tyler and  
  Renee Serafin    David Proper
      

LECTORS 
 4:30 p.m. MA Arnold 8:30 a.m.  Cheri Foster 

  

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS 
4:30 p.m.      MA Arnold 8:30 a.m.     Erin Carknard 
 Mary Jane Connor  Barbara Perry 
   Margaret LaFortune
    
MONEY COUNTERS:  (10/25) WHITE TEAM -        
                                       K. Madigan, P. Hayes, D. Carlo, J. Rowe 

 

Speigletown Site: 
ALTAR SERVERS 

  10:15 a.m.   ErinDugrenier 
   Sydney Sadowski 

        
LECTORS  
  10:15 a.m.   Robert Jones 
    

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS 
                                                    10:15 a..m.  Deacon Chris 

  Deacon Charlie 
  Barbara Graber 
  Hugh Graber 
  Dick Harte 
                       
 MONEY COUNTERS:  (10/25) Tom Wallingford, 
                                            Mary Kay Oliver and Mary Clemente 

                                                        
ALTAR LINENS: (10/25)  Sandy Reardon 

This Week’s Parish Announcements 

TRANSFIGURATION PARISH NURSE PROGRAM 
Pat Hebert, RN, MA, Faith Community Nurse  

(518) 753-4554, ext. 13              p.hebert@transfigurationparish.net 
Our mission is to model the healing ministry of Jesus Christ. 

Our Goal is to promote health & wellness within the values, beliefs, practices of 
our faith community. 

Nurses’ Note:  
Health Tips:  Soften up…your arteries, that is. Three life-

changing habits that will help your heart.   
You know what they say about death and taxes, but here’s one 

thing that’s not inevitable: hardening of the arteries.  Preventing 

or reversing this condition lowers your risk of heart attack, 

stroke and dementia.  Anything that keeps your blood pressure, 

blood sugar, and LDL cholesterol normal will also help to keep 

your arteries flexible and your circulation intact,” says Roxanne 

B. Sukol, MD, medical director at Cleveland Clinic Wellness 

Enterprise.  She recommends cultivating these three excellent 

habits.  Eat real food.  A Mediterranean-style diet of plant-

based foods like vegetables, legumes, and intact grains will help 

your arteries work as efficiently as the Mississippi River.  “Stay 

away from manufactured items like coffee creamer, whipped 

topping, and anything that contains the word ‘hydrogenated,’” 

says Dr. Sukol.  Get a move on.  You don’t have to sign up for a 

triathlon — just incorporate more activity throughout the day.  

Try a 10-minute morning walk, a weekend bike ride (with a hel-

met, of course!), stretching while you’re standing in line at the 

grocery store or brushing your teeth, and climbing the stairs at 

the office — it all adds up (to healthier arteries).  Chillax! All 

work and no play — aka chronic stress — increases your risk of 

hardening of the arteries.  “Focus on doing things that make you 

feel good,” says Dr. Sukol.  Watch sunsets, spend time with 

friends who make you laugh, or go for post-dinner strolls with 

your family.  It’s not indulgence — it’s good medicine.  http://

www.clevelandclinicwellness.com  

 

The BOOK NOOK NEWS 
 

Please look in next week’s bulletin for dates 

that the Book Nook will be open during  

November as well as specials for the  

month of November.   

                         See you at the Book Nook! 

Offertory:              

Due to the holiday schedule there is no Offertory 

Report this week.   

 
Thank you for your on-going generosity and continued commitment to your 

 parish.  Please consider increasing your weekly donation. 

 

REMINDER!!! 
The site of the Saturday, 4:30 pm Mass will alternate 

each month.  In October it will be in Schaghticoke, for 

the entire month and in November the Mass will be in 

Speigletown, etc. 

ANNUAL FRUIT 

SALE 
It is time again for our annual citrus 

sale.  We will be selling oranges, 
grapefruit and tangelos direct from 

Florida.  The fruit will be delivered in 10 lb, 20 lb 

and 40 lb. cartons.  Order just oranges, just grape-

fruit, mixed boxes (oranges/grapefruit), or tangelos.  

Orders must be received no later than November 

8th.  ALL ORDERS MUST BE PREPAID.  The 

fruit will be available December 5th and 6th so it 
makes a great gift for the holidays.  This is an impor-

tant fundraiser so we hope you will invite neighbors, 

friends and relatives to order also.  Order forms are 

available after masses or by calling the church 

offices. 

mailto:p.hebert@transfigurationparish.net


Transfiguration Parish   

UPCOMING EVENTS 

         Please mark your calendars 

11/8 Annual Fruit Sale Order Deadline 

11/13  Wine Tasting             7:00 pm S Site 

BABY SHOWER 
To honor our Blessed Mother we encourage everyone 

during the month of October to bring in a baby item to 

be donated to Birthright. 

 

 Faith Formation 
FAITH FORMATION SESSIONS  

HAVE BEGUN  
If you have not registered your child please contact Beth 

Thayer at 235-0337 as soon as possible.  This allows us to pre-

pare adequately for books and supplies for each grade level.  
 

CONFIRMATION PICTURES 
Confirmation pictures are available at the entrance of each site.  

If you do not find your envelope please contact Beth Thayer  235

-0337. 

 

CAN AND BOTTLE DRIVE CONTINUES 
Thank you for your continued support of our Bottle and Can 

Drive.  Please consider asking neighbors and family members to 

collect for our youth ministry.  Bags and notices will be available 

at all church entrances. 

Thank you for your support. 

TICKETS FOR SHOWS AT  

PROCTOR’S THEATER IN  

SCHENECTADY 
Please join us on:    

November 20th at 8:00 pm for Motown.   
Tickets are $65.00 each. 

January 24, 2016 at 2:00 pm for Cinderella.   

Tickets are $60.00 each.  
Contact Ellie DeBonis at the church office 235-0337 or 
E.Debonis@transfigurationparish.net for more information.  Please be 
prepared to make a 50% deposit on your ticket purchase at the time of 
your request for tickets. 

BUY A BOSCOV’S  

SHOPPING PASS!!! 
Purchase a Boscov’s Shopping Pass for $5.00 and be eligible to receive 
25% off most items in the store on Tuesday, October 20th.  Please tell 
your family and friends.  Passes will be sold at the entrances of our 
Churches after Mass and will be available at the Roast Pork Dinner on 

October 16th.    If you need a supply of passes to sell, contact Ellie 
DeBonis at the church office at 235-0337.   

All Souls Remembrance Mass  
An All Souls Remembrance Mass will be held Monday, November 2, 

2015 at 7:00 pm.  Any one who has lost a member of his or her family 

this past year from November, 2014 to through this October will be 
remembered.  Please call Martha Cioffi at 235-7743 or the Church office 
at 235-0337 to give us the deceased persons name and the members of 
the family who will be attending. 

WINE TASTING 
November 13th - 7:00 PM 

$20.00 per person 

Transfiguration Parish - South Site Parish Hall 
We will be featuring all American wines that will pair nicely with 

most foods that we will serve while entertaining during the 

Thanksgiving season and at our holiday dinners.  Refreshments 

will be served. 
Dear Parishioners, 
     Here is a nice prayer to St. Joseph for families.  We can 

say it for our own families, or for our whole parish family. 
 

Prayer for One’s Family 
Heavenly Father, I thank you for the gift of my family, and for 

the many joys and blessings that have come to me through each 
of them.  Help me to appreciate the uniqueness of each while 

celebrating the diversity of all.  Through the intercession of Saint 

Joseph, foster father of your Son, I ask you to protect my family 

from the evils of this world.  Grant us all the power to forgive 

when we have been hurt, and the humility to ask for forgiveness 

when we have caused pain.  Unite us in the love of your Son, 

Jesus, so that we may be a sign of the unity you desire for all 

humanity. 

 Saint Joseph, intercede for us.  Amen. 

TRANSFIGURATION PARISH  

MINISTRY RETREAT 
 DATE:  NOVEMBER 14, 2015 

 TIME:      10:00 AM – 4:00 PM 

  PLACE:   SPEIGLETOWN PARISH HALL 

KEYNOTE SPEAKER: SISTER CHRIS PARTISANO, CSJ 

     Are you interested in getting more involved in the parish, but 

don’t know where to start, or who to talk to?  Are you currently 

involved in a particular ministry, but want to learn more about it?  

Or maybe you are considering volunteering for another ministry.  

Did you know there are 27 Active Ministries in Transfiguration 

Parish? 

     Everyone is invited to join us for a one-day retreat on parish 

ministry that is being sponsored by the Evangelization Team.  
The morning session will include a keynote address on parish 

ministry from Sister Chris Partisano, CSJ.  Sister Chris will share 

with us her knowledge and experience of parish ministry. 

     The afternoon session will include brief descriptions of the 

various ministries at Transfiguration Parish.  There will be small 

group discussions and training for ministries involved in the Cele-

bration of the Eucharist. 

     A simple lunch of sandwiches, chips, and cookies will be pro-

vided.  ALL ARE INVITED!  Please call the Parish Office @  

235-0337 by November 6, 2015 to register to attend. 

 

Consider These Thoughts: 
“A healthy tree is known by the fruit it bears.” 

Those fruits in His Church are “good deeds” by His followers. 

When we serve others we are serving Christ. 

Parish Ministry is a way to serve others within our parish  

community. 

So are you interested in getting more involved in the parish?” 
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